
JUNE NEWSLETTER
Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club

PROGRAM INFORMATION

Spring Session
The spring session will be wrapping up this month.  

June 19 - 23 will be parent watch week for all of the Can

Gym Classes (Burgundy/Red, Tan/Bronze, Advanced Rec,

Cheer, Ninjas).  

Parents and siblings are welcome to join Active Start

classes the week of June 19 - 23. 

Tot Drop IN
Tot Drop In will continue for the rest of 

May and June on specific days!

10am - 11:30am

Wednesday, May 24

Monday, May 29

Wednesday, May 31

Monday, June 12

Wednesday, June 14

$5 per child

Summer Programming 
Our summer program schedule has been 

released! There is something for everyone! Active Start 

Camps, Parent and Tot, Full Day Camps, 

Outdoor Camps and Afternoon Camps! Each 

camp has a theme and a ton of exciting 

activities planned! Check out Uplifter for a 

detailed description of 

each camp! 

Register for all of our programs through 
edsontumblers.uplifterinc.com

IMPORTANT DATES
June 3 & 4 - Summit

Invitational Canmore

Competitive Team

June 5 - Competitive Team

Open House

June 12 - Competitive Team

Showcase

June 19 - 23 - Parent watch

week



Our Spring Fundraisers were a huge success! 

Thank you to everyone who purchased and or sold

Growing Smiles. We sold over $8000 in flowers which is

approximately $1200 in profit for the club. 

The 50/50 was $5490.  Caroline Horvath was the lucky

winner taking home $2745! Congratulations Caroline!

Thank you to everyone who shared the link, purchased

and/or sold tickets!   

The Competitive Team did a bottle drive on May 27 and

collect two trailers full of bottles! These funds will be

used to support the competitive team.  Thank you to

anyone who donated bottles.  Thank you to Steve Acorn

for the use of his trailer, Bryan Labrie for his trailer and

Bryan and Aaron Grant for driving the bottles out to

Niton. 

For our Recreational Gymnasts each family is required to

volunteer for a 2 hours or the fundraising equivalent

which is equal to 30min for each $50 of fundraising for a

total of $200. 

COMPETITIVE UPDATE
The competitive team is off to Canmore June 3 and

4 for the Summit Invitational. Good Luck to all of

our gymnasts! 

Competitive Team Open House is June 5.  Drop in

anytime between 4:30pm - 6pm.  This is for anyone

interested in joining competitive next season. 

 Meet the coaches, try some skills, get important

information.  No registration required.  

June 12 from 5pm - 7pm our Competitive Team is

hosting a Showcase.  Everyone is welcome to come

and watch our gymnasts show off their skills.  Our

Cheer Team will also be performing. 

FUNDRAISING AND VOLUNTEERING


